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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

This week ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

* * *   Autumn Term 2024   * * *  
 

* Wednesday, 25 September—flu vaccines in school * 

* Friday, 27 September—individual photographs * 

* Friday, 25 October—Inset Day, school closed * 

* Monday, 28 October to Friday, 1 November—half 

term, school reopens on Monday, 4 November * 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 

It is vitally important that your child is in school on 
time every day.  Boots have issued some helpful 
information when you should keep your child at 

home when ill: 
https://www.boots.com/healthhub/childrens-

health/parents-guide-to-school-absences 
 

To keep all our children safe, please do not drive 
up Hugh Lupus Street when dropping off or 

collecting your child. 
 

Thank you 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 100% 
       Yr 1 86.3%                  Yr 4 90.7% 
       Yr 2 89.7%                  Yr 5 88.9%  
       Yr 3 94.1%                  Yr 6 99.2%  

School Lunches 
 

Please note that we are now operating a no cash system for 
lunches.  We require lunch choices via the Weduc app for 
the week ahead by 11am each Friday.  If choices are not 
made by this time, your child’s options may be limited. 

We have officially signed up for the  

Asda Rewards scheme for schools. If you have the 
Asda rewards app please link this to  

Sharples Primary School  

Everyone’s help is greatly appreciated  


